
Addendum #3 – Questions 

3/4/20 

 

1. The insurance requirements note Professional Liability coverage in the amount of 

$1,000,000.00. General Contractor’s cannot obtain this insurance coverage.  This requirement 

has been removed from the RFP. 

2. The bid form requests dates of the addendum; however, the released addendums have no date 

noted. Please advise.  The addendums now have the dates included. 

 


